
 

 

  Spring Term     25th March 2022 
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John 10:10 Live life in all its fullness 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/plastic-free-status/


 

 

 

 

On Thursday 24th March 2022 the boys football team of  Jennett’s Park 

had the toughest football game of  the season.  

They had the task of  beating the current champions Uplands.  

Jennett’s Park dominated the first half  and kept possession of  the ball 

and the whistle blew for half  time with a score of  0-0.  

The second half  commenced and Jennett’s Park came out strong, they 

demonstrated such skill and perseverance before Zach scored the first 

goal of  the match.  

The boys had massive support from their friends and families.  

The boys continued to thrive and maintain the lead, there was a great 

save from Rhys, the speed of  Teddy and the phenomenal skills from the 

rest of  the boys.  

Mr Page blew the final whistle and the crowd went wild.  

The first time in Jennett’s Park history the boys had done it, they have 

taken home the win.  

I would like to say a HUGE congratulations to the boys, your dedica-

tion throughout the season has been incredible and you truly have made 

History! 

A massive thank you to Mr Davies and Mr Page because without you it 

wouldn’t have been possible!!!  

Finally, thank you to all the parents and carers for your ongoing support 

and encouragement.  



 

 

 



 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

We thought it important to celebrate our momentous 
win in football first. Jennett’s Park hasn’t won a 
sporting event before. Let alone win a season!  It 
was so lovely to see lots of  people supporting and cheering 
everyone. Huge  thanks to Mr Davies and Mr Page.  
 
Staffing—We’ do take time to listen to what you have said regarding 

knowing teachers for next year earlier. It makes sense to us too to know 

earlier if  we can. So in that case we can now announce the planned 

teachers for next year. This is not a guarantee  as  staff  might change if  

we have resignations after May but we wanted to give you time to hear it 

before the end of  year rush.  
 

As always we let you know teachers ( albeit very early this year) but do 

not give you a choice between them. If  you accept a place in Jennett’s 

Park CE please accept we will do our best to have the highest quality 

teaching. Choosing between teachers is not an option.  
 

Our transition days and opportunities to get to know the teachers will 

happen after the May half  term , so please do not set up any meetings 

with new year groups- you will be politely but firmly refused!  We contin-

ue to announce new classes in the reports. If  you have any strong opin-

ions or comments on considerations for YOUR CHILD  for balancing of  

classes do let us know. We try to listen but with 60+ combinations  we 

cannot always accommodate everything. 
 

Class teachers for next year—listed here but as already mentioned they 

could be subject to change.  
 

Please read head for our approach to class swapping. Class swapping at 

JPCE | Jennett's Park (bonitas.org.uk)  

Have a nice weekend and see you on the gate   Liz Savage Headteacher 

This week 
Welcome    Day of Reflection    Earth Day Chess Tournament    Parakeets Charity cake sale 

Parent Support  Owl and rainbow   Term Dates 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Staffing-2022-v1.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Staffing-2022-v1.pdf
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/class-swapping-at-jpce/
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/children/learning-in-school/year-groups/class-swapping-at-jpce/


 

 

 

Day of  Reflection 
 
Our friends at the Coop asked us to take part in 
decorating the store for the National Day of  Re-
flection marking 2 years since the start of  the 
pandemic. 25 talented artists from the school 
decorated these pinwheel flowers that went to 
the Co-op for them to display 

 
 
 

 



 

 

Earth Day  (April 2022) 

This year for our Earth Day, we are participating in a 
plastic art challenge competition where children will 
use plastics such as bottle tops to create art work.  
 
Please could you begin collecting all your plastic bot-
tle tops from your milk or other bottled drinks. The 
more bottle tops we collect, the better our plastic 
sculptures will be. We would also love some donations 
of  plastic bottles and plastic bags if  you have any that 
you could donate. 
  
These can be donated to your class teacher directly or 
you could collect lots over the Easter holidays and do-
nate a large selection to the donation table outside the 
office. 
  
Any plastic bottles we have left over will be used to 
help repair our Green House which was damaged dur-
ing Storm Eunice. 
 
Thank you 

  



 

 

 

Information for Bracknell Forest based  
Ukrainian and Russian residents - Saturday 26th 

March 
  

There is a meeting taking place on Saturday 26th March, 10am – 12, at 
Easthampstead Baptist Church, South Hill, Bracknell, RG12 7NS. 

 
This meeting is for BRACKNELL FOREST BASED - UKRAINIAN AND RUS-
SIAN residents, workers, parents or any other people directly linked to 
Ukraine and Russia. 

 
It is an important meeting for those nationalities to hear direct the sup-
porting information available for them and their families, along with an 
equally important opportunity for Bracknell Forest Council to listen to ANY 
concerns and take details in order to answer any questions. 

 
This may relate to any subject: welfare, health, mental health, support or-
ganisations, groups, refugees – all of  which are linked to the conflict. 
  
There will be no press and no general public. This meeting is specific to 
support the communities impacted in any way by the conflict. We are look-
ing to help as many as possible. 
  
There will also be an update on the refugee status and support. 
 
 

Current Vacancies  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

We are currently  
recruiting for bank 
staff, please see our 
website for further 
information. 

https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/school-office/current-vacancies/


 

 

 

 
Jennett’s Park Chess Tournament 

Jennett’s Park School is holding their first lunchtime chess tourna-

ment in the weeks of the summer term. If you would like to play in 

the chess tournament, see Mr Lloyd 12.00 midday Tuesday in the 

music room or pass your name to your form teacher. 

  

Entry to the tournament is free. Medals will be given to all partici-

pants. The winner will receive a trophy. 

Closing date for entry 26th April 2022. 

 



 

 



 

 

A big congratulations 

to Cassius in Year 6 

who has been officially 

signed to QPR! 

Earlier this month students 

were encouraged to take 

part in our Ready Steady 

Read sponsored read.  

Congratulations to our  

winners below 

Key Stage Most Minutes Read Most Money raised 

EYFS Carter (Peacocks) Flynn (Robins) 

KS1 Huntley (Stonechats) Emily (Yellowhammer) 

KS2 Keerthana (Parakeet) Emily (Mockingbird) 



 

 



 

 

 

Parent Support Workshops 
 

Your chosen course which will be delivered face to face at the Bracknell Open 
Learning Centre. You will be asked to complete an enrolment form prior to the 
start of the session and to follow COVID guidelines. Your place at the session will 
be confirmed prior to the course and if the paperwork is not completed your 
space will be offered to someone else. 

mailto:Inge.Taylor@bracknell-forest.gov.uk


 

 

Outstanding Owl and Rainbow 

Promise Learners  
 Each week children are chosen for showing Owl learning         

behaviours or following our Rainbow Promise.  

 
Our Rainbow Promise underpins everything we do at school. Just as the 
Rainbow was a sign of  God’s promise to Noah that from that moment God 
would enable Noah and the people of  the earth to flourish and experience 
life in all its fullness. So as a school community we promise to do our best 
to enable all the pupils and adults of  our school to flourish academically 
and professionally so that they might reach their potential. 
 
The Rainbow is also a symbol of  the diversity of  our school 
community, but as a church school we recognise that we 
are all created and valued by God, and so as a school com-
munity we commit to care for and value each other. 
 
The dove symbolises our need to persevere in some aspects of  life as it is 
not  always the first time we find success. It was not the first time that No-
ah had tried to find dry land and so we much seek strength 
within ourselves and from God to achieve. 
 

  These are our Values we try to live each day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Owl Learning Behaviours:  

C - Collaboration 

O - Optimism 

P - Perseverance 

P - Pride 

I - Inspiration 

C - Challenge 

MD - Managing Distractions 

 

Love 

 Honesty  

Respect  

Peace  

Forgiveness  

Patience  

Support   

☺ Kindness & Joy   



 

 

  

 

 

Pages for Children 
.  

 

 

  

 

 

Our Rainbow Moments 

this week  
Our Owl Learners this week 

Robins Flynn 

Woodpeckers Gracie 

Stonechats Evelyn 

Whinchats Clara 

Canaries Conor 

Yellowham-

mers 

Ruby B 

Greenjays Madelyn 

Parakeets Emma 

Kingfishers Harrison & 

Benjamin 

Macaws James 

Mockingbirds Marmar 

Peacocks Millie 

Sabrewings Harleigh, Lottie, 

Lucy, Tess, Char-

lotte V 

Sunbirds Oliver, Daniel Me-

gan D 

Robins Elizabeth 

Woodpeckers Hunter 

Oliver MS 

Stonechats Reggie 

Whinchats Tejas 

Canaries Hannah 

Yellowham-

mers 

Rosemary 

Greenjays Shravya 

Parakeets Poppy 

Kingfishers Harrison 

Macaws Leo 

Mockingbirds Summer 

Peacocks Emily 

Sabrewings Jake D E 

Sunbirds Matilda 



 

 

Term dates 21/22 and 22/23 

 Term Dates 2021 2022 

Spring Term 2022 

End of Term Friday 1st April 2022 end 1:30 

Summer Term 2022 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday  19th April 2022  Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday 20th  April 2022 

Half Term Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June 2022 

Start of half term  
Tuesday 7th June- Monday 6th June school closed as additional 
day for Queen's Jubilee  

End of Term Wednesday 20th July end 1:30 

Term Dates 2022-23  

Autumn Term 2022   

Professional Training 
Days 

Thursday  1st September 2022 Day 1 / Friday 2nd September 
2022 Day 2 

Start of Term Monday 5th  September 2022 Children return 

Half Term Monday 24th October - Friday 28th  October 2022 

End of Term Friday 16th December 2022 1:30 pm 

Spring Term 2023 

Professional Training 
Day 

Tuesday  3rd January 2023 Day 3 

Start of Term Wednesday  4th January 2023 

Half Term Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February 2023 

End of Term Friday 31st March 2023 1:30 pm 

(Good Friday 7th April 2023; Easter Monday 10th April 2023) 

Summer Term 2023 

Start of Term Monday 17th April 2023—Children return 

Half Term May Bank Holidays 1st and 29th May 2023 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 2023 

End of Term Wednesday 19th   July 1:30 pm  2023 



 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 

Wednesday 30th March Dinosaur Workshop Yr 2 

Thursday 31st March  Milestones Trip  

Friday 22nd April Earth Day 

 Harry potter Y4 trip  

 South Hill Park Art Exhibition Yr 3 Green-

jays 

Monday 25th April Year 6 Residential Trip 

Friday 29th April South Hill Park Art Exhibition Yr 3 Para-

Saturday 23rd April St George’s Day 

Wednesday 4th May Class photos 

Tuesday / Wednesday and 

Thursday  17th , 18th and 19th 

May  

Queen’s Jubilee Dance Days– perfor-

mance days tba 

Friday  20th May Pause Day / Acts of  Kindness 

Monday 23rd May  Arts Week 

Fantastic FRED workshops 

Thursday 2nd to Sunday 5th 

June 

National  Queen’s Platinum Jubilee cele-

brations 

Monday 13th June World of  Work Week  

Happy Puzzle Workshops 

 

Monday 20th June  International Week 

Dates yet to be  announced 

• Plastic Free month  

• Sports day  

• M & M theatre Summer 

• Handover / Moving Up day 



 

 

St Francis & St Clare 

Church of England | 

Jennett's Park  

Dear All, 

 

This week is the fourth Sunday of  Lent. Cafe style church continues with 
refreshments from 11:00 and the service starting at 11:30.   Please fill up 
the tables from the front. 

 

We shall be celebrating Mothering Sunday so we have daffodils to bless 
and distribute.   Reverend Carol will be with us  so we shall have  Commun-
ion.  The reading is  from the gospel of  Luke,  which I attach if  you would 
like to read.   

 

If  you have signed up to help then please arrive by 10:30. 

 

The sign up sheets  are at the back and we need as much help as we can 
especially when the service is  lay-led.   It would help if  you could complete 
the whole month so we can see where there are gaps. 

 

If  you would like to prepare prayers to read  or suggest hymns then please 
let us know. 

https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/community/st-francis-st-clare-church/
https://sites.google.com/a/jennettsparkchurch.org.uk/jennetts-park-church/home


 

 

 
DONATIONS REQUEST! 

For our Art lessons we can get really messy! So, we would 

love donations of no longer loved shirts. Ideally these 

would be an adult size small or medium. Reception are also 

on the hunt for Small World People, ideally Duplo please. 

Many thanks in advance.  

 

Items Any time 

Items for food/ family  donations—long life preferably  

Clean Uniform 

Sports 

Puppets/ Dressing up clothes 

Clean Toys and games 

Lego 

Storage boxes/ trolleys—we love being tidy 


